
 
 

 

Website update coming soon!  We are excited that Allyson Chupp has offered 
her expertise in website design to help us update our church website. As a part 
of this process Allyson will be taking pictures during our various gatherings for 
use on the website. Parents, if you do not wish a picture of your minor to be on 
the website, please contact the church office.  
 

T-Shirt Contest Update There were a bunch of great T-shirt designs presented at 
the Members Meeting March 3rd. Heidi Miller graciously offered to put the   
finishing touches on some of the designs presented in a rough form. All of the 
designs singled out at the Members Meeting are on display in the foyer. Find 
your favorite!  
 

Congratulations to Niekie & Jordan Nel on the arrival of their son, Carter Daniel! 
A gift table has been set up in the foyer. Preferred diapers are Pampers and  
Huggies wipes. 
 

The April Daily Bible Reading guide & Prayer calendar is available in the        
literature rack. You may also access it @ pvmcok.org under the resources tab.  
 

Rediscovering the Church Today, we begin a new sermon series exploring our 
theme for the year “Rediscovering the Church.”  The book that inspired our 
theme is  available on the round table in the foyer.  
 

Benefit Meal The Hydro Masonic Lodge is sponsoring a dinner today,  April 7th  
from 11 am - 1 pm to benefit Hydro Eakly Special Olympians.  The meal will    
include beans and cornbread, chili, baked potato, salad, dessert and drink.  The 
meal is by donation only and will be held at the Hydro-Eakly School Cafeteria. 
 

SALT Ladies An antique shopping trip is being planned for April 26-27th to visit 
the Old Chicken Farm outdoor sale in Jones, OK on Saturday. If you have an    
interest in leaving Friday evening to stay the night in OKC & attending Saturday, 
or meeting up on Saturday only, a sign up form is on the table in the foyer.   
 

Graduations We will have a gift table setup in May for those graduating this  
season. If you know of a graduate; college or high school, please share the name 
of graduate and school with  church office: pvmc.office@gmail.com 
 

Bible Memory Camp Registration For more information about sending children 
to summer camp, please contact Margaret Schrock 580-302-3949. 

 
 

Thank you Delvin Mast for ordering fresh mulch for the flower beds 
and to all who came to help spread it out Wednesday evening! 
 

 
 

Today, April 7, 2024  

  9:30 am Sunday School  

10:30 am Worship service 

 6:00 pm Singing Evening 
                  

This week April 8th - 13th 

Tue      6 - 8 pm TLC Thomas 1st Christian 

                     Church (Looming Class)   

Thu      1 - 4 pm  Quilting Room 112 

 

Next Sunday, April 14th  

  8:45 am Maple Lawn Manor 

  9:30 am Sunday School 

10:30 am Worship service 

 

Upcoming events              

April 21st           Potluck,  Special Members    

                            Meeting & Kitchen Remodel  

                            Presentation 

April 26 - 27th   SALT Trip to OKC 

April 27th          Church Reserved 

May 5th             Singing Evening 

May 12th           Mother’s Day 

May 19th          Communion 

May 26th          Maple Lawn Manor 

May 24th - June 1st Youth trip to Alaska 

May 28th - June 1st HS Bible Memory Camp 

June 2nd            Singing Evening 

                            Member’s Meeting 

June 3rd - 6th   Bible Memory Camp  

                            2nd - 8th Grades 

June 16th          Father’s Day 

June 23rd          Church in the Canyon 

We’re excited that you chose to worship 

 with us today! 

Help us get to know you by scanning the QR code and completing the linked form.  

To learn more about Pleasant View, check out our website; pvmcok.org. 

Potluck and Special Members Meeting April 21st  
     Sunday, April 21st, we will gather in the Fellowship Hall for a potluck lunch and 
members meeting following the Worship service. Each family is asked to bring 2 
dishes. The New Vision class is in charge. 
     The agenda for the members meeting is to approve the minutes from the   
Annual Business Meeting and hear a presentation from the Kitchen Remodel 
Committee. 
  

Kitchen Remodel The kitchen committee will present a budget, plan and have a 
time for discussion before a motion is made. Don't forget, you can see images of 
the proposed remodel in the Fellowship Hall near the stage. See you there! 



Prayer Requests 
 
 
 
 

For our church family 
That Christ may be seen in us. 
Our homebound members ~ Bertha Miller 
Maple Lawn Manor Residents ~ Marjorie Shantz and Vernon Slagle  
Health Concerns 

• Wallace Crispin ~ Recovering from surgery 

• Sherry Corrigan ~ Recovering from hip replacement surgery 

• Edwin & Melissa Detweiler ~ Recovering from surgery 

• Warren Slagell  

• Mim Mast  
 

Pastor Jeff, Dana & family  
Elders & families  

 

In our community     
For those who don’t know Jesus as their Lord and Savior and unity among those 

who do. 
Local Ministries:  Agape Health Clinic, Branch 15, Habitat for Humanity, 
       Connections Food & Resource Center, First Choice, Etc Shop, Hope is Alive 
Health concerns 

• Bill Lacy ~ hospice ~ Chrissy Eichelberger’s dad 

• Janet Kauffman ~ chemo ~ Michael & Warren Slagell’s sister 
Our local, state, and national leaders 

 

Around the World 
Serving in the US 

• Cadon Detweiler - Victory Bible Camp  

• Oklahoma MDS 

• Corey & Brooke Makeever - STUMO 
  Serving in other Countries 

• Global Disciples    

• Befon Asiago -Lifeway Children’s Centre  

• Rolly Walter  

• Kiran Paul & Lakshmi -Berachah Ministries 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Pleasant View Mennonite Church 

April 7, 2024 
Attendance Last Sunday: 200 

Clipboards, with fill in sheets, are available for the children to use  
during the worship service.  

 
 
Welcome and Announcements: Pastor Jeff 
 
Call to Worship: Michael Slagell 
 
 “Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah” RS 155 
 “Holy, Holy, Holy, Lord God Almighty” RS 147 
 
Congregational Prayer: Mickey Vanderwork 
 
Summer Camp Highlight:  Margaret Schrock  
 
 “Jesus Loves Me” 
(Children are invited to place their offerings in the Mission Globe) 

 Songs of Praise          
 
Scripture: Acts 1:1-8 
    Read by Wes & Regina Miller 
 
Sermon: “Rediscovering the Church” Pastor Jeff Selzer 
 
 “Spirit of God” 
 

 
 

6 pm Singing Evening  
      Jeff & Marla Eichelberger, Kevin & Tonia Martin, Vernon & Roberta Slagle, 
Eldon & Ellen Shantz are responsible for specials. If you prefer not to organize a 
special for the month, or have a conflict, please contact Lyndall Switzer.  

Add your prayer requests by contacting Pastor Jeff or the church office. 

Office Hours: Mondays & Thursdays 9 am - 2 pm  

Contact Us 

Office: Amanda Miller           405-663-2301                pvmc.office@gmail.com 

Pastor Jeff Selzer                    580-816-0459                pvmc.jeff@gmail.com 


